Linking up with the Year of Microcredit 2005
 
Share your link with others who are also supporting and actively engaging in the Year of Microcredit.
 
We would like our partners to see whom else in the microfinance and international community is working to increase the public's awareness and understanding of microcredit and microfinance.  To list your organization on this "partners" page, please provide the following information for your profile by emailing yearofmicrocredit@uncdf.org with the subject line “linking up”:
 
· Your url link that will take someone directly to your posted information on the Year of Microcredit 
· A short paragraph on your organization (no more than 3 sentences please) 
· A brief quote from the head of your organization in support of the Year and his or her photo 
· Your organization's logo and contact information 
(Please note that for the Year website to include your organization, your site must also have information on the Year of Microcredit and a link to this official site at www.yearofmicrocredit.org.  
 
